From: DP Hearings

To: Lynley Scott
Subject: Memorandum and lay statements for CCCL and Milstead Trust
Date: Friday, 13 October 2023 4:07:29 PM

Sent: Friday, October 13, 2023 1:53 PM
Subject: RE: Memorandum and lay statements for CCCL and Milstead Trust

Thanks Lynley,

| have read the Memorandum, and | am comfortable to grant the request, which is not
inappropriate in all of the circumstances. In any event, | note that leave is technically note
required, as the request accords with our earlier directions that lay submitters who wish to file
statements that address the expert conferencing outcomes have one working day after receipt
of the conferencing reports to file their submissions (issued in response to the UCESI request,
and clarified in our response to Council’s Memorandum of 10 October 2023).

It would be appreciated if you could convey this advice to James, and lodge the witness
statements on the website under “lay submissions”.

Very best wishes,
Jane

From: James Gardner-Hopkins <james@jgh.nz>

Sent: Friday, October 13, 2023 1:17 PM

To: DP Hearings <DP.Hearings@qgldc.govt.nz>

Subject: Memorandum and lay statements for CCCL and Milstead Trust

Hi Lynley,

Please find attached a memorandum seeking certain directions for the Panel’s consideration,
together with two short lay-statements, if accepted for filing.

Kind regards
James

JAMES GARDNER-HOPKINS

Consultant | Advisor | Project Manager

M: 021 277 1425 | T:09 8892776 | E: james@jgh.nz
www.jgh.nz

Disclaimer: This e-mail may contain information which is confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient you may not disclose, copy, or use the information contained in it. If you have received

this e-mail message in error, please delete it and notify me. Please also note: | do not currently provide
legal services.

Thank you.
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